Andrea Tuning

From: Cody Riddle

Sent: Monday, February 08, 2016 8:22 AM
To: Eran Fields; David Ruby

Cc: Eran Shargal; Andrea Tuning
Subject: RE: Hearings

It appears we can move the Council hearing to March 8th, and the Design Review to the 9th. Is that acceptable to you?

Thanks,
Cody

From: Eran Fields [mailto:efields@fieldsholdings.com]
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2016 7:57 AM

To: David Ruby

Cc: Cody Riddle; Eran Shargal

Subject: Re: Hearings

Thanks David. It is awful indeed. If we can reschedule it so they are on consecutive days like we had this week it would
be great. Thx.

Sent from my iPhone

> 0n Feb 8, 2016, at 4:36 PM, David Ruby <david@taoidaho.com> wrote:

>

> Hi Eran. Of course. I'm sorry to hear that you're that sick. Must be awful. Take care of yourself, and we'll touch base
when you're feeling better.

>

> David Ruby, AIA

>TAO

> 208-639-6406

> From: Eran Fields [mailto:efields@fieldsholdings.com]

> Sent: Sunday, February 7, 2016 2:50 PM

> To: Cody Riddle <CRiddle@cityofboise.org>; David Ruby <david@taoidaho.com>

> Cc: Eran Shargal <eshargal @fieldsholdings.com>

> Subject: Hearings

>

> Hi Cody, | hope all is well. Unfortunately | came down with a terrible illness while in Israel visiting my dad and have to
delay my flight back which was scheduled for tomorrow. Is there any way that you can push our project to the next
hearing as | was planning to attend. | apologize for the inconvenience but am in pretty bad shape. Thanks.

>

> Hi David - can you ask the same of Andrea? Please apologize on my behalf. Thanks.

>

> Sent from my iPhone

>




